
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF HEARING 

June 13, 2018 
11:00 A.M., 2360 Rayburn House Office Building 

 
 
TO:  Members, Committee on Small Business 
 
FROM: Steve Chabot, Chairman 

 
DATE: Wednesday, June 6, 2018  
 
 
The Committee on Small Business will meet for a hearing titled, “The Impact of Category 
Management on the Small Business Industrial Base.”  The hearing is scheduled to begin at 11:00 
A.M. on Wednesday, June 13, 2018 in Room 2360 of the Rayburn House Office Building.   
 
This hearing continues the Committee’s longstanding oversight examining the use of contract 
bundling and consolidation in the federal procurement system.  Category management, at its 
core, can be distilled to contract bundling and consolidation.  The hearing will examine the 
Administration’s approach to utilizing category management principles in the context of past 
Executive Branch initiatives and will discuss the impact the current approach may have on small 
businesses and the industrial base.   

A staff briefing will be held on Monday, June 11, 2018 at 2:00 P.M. in Room 2360 of the 
Rayburn House Office Building.  

If you or your staff have questions, please contact Vivian Ling, Counsel to the Committee, at 
202-225-5821. 
 
 


